
PUBLIC HEARING 

Please Take Notice, the Village Board of Trustees will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, 
February 26, 2025 at 6:00PM at 35-37 E. Bank Street, Albion, NY 14411, for the purpose of hearing 
public comments on the consideration of purchasing full size clay renderings, and the purchase of 
future full size reindeer statues. 

February 13, 2025 

Jessy Holz 

Deputy Clerk 

Village of Albion  


